
Dear Students 

Greetings from the Administration!! 

You may be aware of the unfortunate incident involving   a recent clash between two groups of students 

including Afgan students. Such incidents do not match with the ethos of the Institution. A handful of 

unscrupulous elements are trying to take the advantage of this situation to create division and hatred  

amongst the students and thereby making attempts to create unrest in the campus. Please beware of 

such rumormongers and do not fall prey to the dirty traps of such individuals. We urge you to maintain 

peace and harmony in the campus in view of the forthcoming cultural festival “Culrav” and the ensuing 

end-semester examination. 

We strongly believe that students of MNNIT shall exhibit exemplary maturity to deal with such external 

forces trying to create disturbances. You are advised to concentrate on your studies and perform your 

best in the end-semester examination. 

Wish you all a fabulous mid-semester break and a colorful HOLI !! 
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